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Purpose 

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform our customers that we have extended our supply chain source 

to provide our TTS/TGS Series IGV and End Bell Housings to the (TLH) Tallahassee factory. This was a 

proactive move to help ease supply-chain limitations that we were experiencing with the single existing 

supplier. This decision was to help keep our lead-times down for our customers. The added supplier for 

the TLH factory has already been supplying the housings for our Haiyan factory, therefore, there will be 

no change in the source for Haiyan factory-built compressors. 

 

This additional source is scheduled to be in used in production somewhere between May – June 2022 

(exact timing will vary). It should be noted that there will be a slight visual difference between the 

housings from each supplier. Refer to Figure 1 below for the comparisons. 
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Figure 1 – End Bell Housing Comparisons   

 

Summary 

We will now be dual sourcing our End Bell and IGV Housings for our Tallahassee factory. We have added 

the new supplier for our Tallahassee factory to mitigate any future supply chain issues for the End Bell 

and IGV Housing.  
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Classified as Business 

Action Required 

No action required. 

 

Need Assistance  

For more information, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com. 
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